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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 8:01 AM


To: Maria Rea; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Howard.Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: A few additional comments on the Delta section of the Perf Objectives doc


Attachments: AC Privileged_ROC Performance Objectives 20190605 DRAFT NMFS edit_BB.docx


(Note that I didn't include Barry on this - please forward if appropriate)


Maria et al. -- Subject doc attached and saved in: CVP ROCON\Performance metrics.


REVIEWED ONLY DELTA SECTION: I think your edits are good - the only revisions I suggest are on p. 4 in


the action responses to the interim loss thresholds. I have also offered some comments throughout the Delta


section to keep in mind during the Directors discussion -- most relate to the populations for which loss should


be tracked (should probably be discussed by the Directors) and the data period used (could quickly be discussed


by the directors then punted to the technical folks to adjust the calculated loss thresholds accordingly).


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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